
 
 

           Palm Sunday Bake Sale, April 13-14, 2019, in Quinn Hall      

 
Blessed Sacrament School’s Middle School invites you to participate in the Palm Sunday Bake 

Sale.  Proceeds will benefit the school. 

                                                                                       

BAKERS NEEDED!!!  Please consider donating baked goods for the sale!!! 

 We ask each BSS family to participate.  We’ve included baking ideas and a form below 

with which to “pledge” specific items/quantities.   

 Baking activities qualify for up to two hours of family volunteer service.  

 Please deliver baked goods for the Palm Sunday Bake Sale to the School office lobby 

on Friday, April 12 during school hours (or bring into the gym at dismissal), or 

deliver them to Quinn Hall on Saturday, April 13 between 2:30 and 4:30 pm.  

 Please label items and note any special ingredients (such as nuts) or characteristics (such 

as gluten-free). Thanks for contributing some of your family favorites for the sale! 

 

BUYERS NEEDED!!!  Mark your calendars! Come buy delicious baked goods after Masses on 

Saturday, April 13 and Sunday, April 14.  Thanks for your support! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

What to bake?  What to bake?    What to bake?   What to bake? 

 

Here are some favorites and top sellers…….  

 
______ Home-made cookies ______ Cakes  ______ Specialty breads 

______ Brownies   ______ Pies   ______ “Family secret” recipes 

______ Muffins   ______ Scones  ______ Home-made fudge 

______ Peanut Butter Balls  ______ Fruit/Nut Bars ______ Nut clusters  

______ Homemade granola  ______ Candy  ______ Chocolate-covered pretzels 

_____ Other: ________________________________________________________ 

 
Please check those you intend to donate, and provide the target quantity, if possible. Please also label 

your item(s) and note whether there are special ingredients (e.g., nuts) and/or characteristics (e.g., 

gluten-free, no eggs). Please return this form to the school office. Thanks for helping! 

 

Name: __________________________________   

 

Please deliver baked goods to the School office lobby on Friday, April 12 (8:00 am-3:30 pm) or to Quinn 

Hall on Saturday, April 13 (2:30-4:30 pm).  PLEASE ACCEPT OUR DEEPEST THANKS!!!! 


